July 11, 2006

Kenneth Megginson, Planning Director Chatham County Planning Department PO Box 54 Pittsboro, NC 27312

Re:

The McBane Subdivision

Dear Mr. Megginson:

This letter serves as notification that our utility will serve the above mentioned project consisting of 109 single family residential lots.

Potable water will be distributed by our company to homeowners from the Town of Pittsboro Water system. Wastewater will be collected, treated and reused at our Buck Mountain Water Reclamation Facility. All improvements will meet and exceed NCDENR Public Water Supply Section regulations.

Please contact me should you have any questions and thank you for your attention to this notification.

Sincerely

Michael J. Myers

Manager, Engineering and Compliance

Aqua North Carolina, Inc.